From: Comprehensive Administrative Review <CARupdate@kennesaw.edu>

Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2019 1:42 PM

To: facultynotify <facultynotify@kennesaw.edu>; staffnotify <staffnotify@kennesaw.edu>
Subject: June 2019 CAR Update

The Comprehensive Administrative Review (CAR) committee is committed to providing monthly updates
on our progress against the key initiatives identified in our Kennesaw State-specific CAR report. The
report and KSU projects, which are updated monthly, are listed on the CAR website, accessible here:
http://oie.kennesaw.edu/car/.

This month, we are highlighting Intentional Pathways for Students.

As part of the University System of Georgia’s (USG’s) Momentum Year initiative, KSU has implemented
focus areas (i.e., education, business, social sciences, etc.) for new students. All students will enter
KSU with either a specific major or a focus area and students will no longer begin their education at the
university with an undeclared major. This will allow students who are uncertain about a specific
discipline, to engage in coursework that will provide exposure to potential majors in a focus area and
can contribute to the completion of their degree.

New students enrolled for the Fall of 2019 will have the opportunity during summer orientation to
choose their focus areas if they did not declare a major when applying to KSU. Enrollment Services is in
the process of revising the Fall 2020 enrollment application to include a selection of focus areas.
University College is also modifying their website to provide additional information regarding the focus
areas. The website changes are expected to go live in July 2019.

Please do not hesitate to send comments or questions to CARupdate@kennesaw.edu.

Thanks for all you do at KSU and enjoy the 4t of July holiday!
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